
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian of a camper, 
 
Please find our revised update of our 2022 JEMS Mount Hermon Youth Camp 

FAQ's here: https://www.jems.org/mount-hermon 
                      

Some key items to note: 
 

• Please carefully review the COVID exposure conditions to determine if your 
child will be able to attend camp, and once there, what will happen if he/she 
is directly exposed, experiences symptoms, or tests positive for COVID. 

 
• Per the parental release form that you signed when you registered your child, 

if your child needs to come home due to COVID exposure, symptoms, or 

positive test, you must arrange to pick them up from camp within 24 hrs. of 
JEMS notification to you.  

 
• COVID test kits will be available at each camp. If you have extra rapid test 

kits that you’d be willing to donate to the camps, we would greatly appreciate 

that.  Please send them up with your child. 
 

• As a safety precaution, if your child is riding the bus to camp, we will be 

requiring that your child wears a mask (when medically possible) that 

completely covers their nose and mouth while on the bus.  The bus will also 

be “NUT-FREE.”  

 

• As a precaution, we may advise conferees to wear masks while indoors if any 

of the staff at our respective camps test positive for Covid. Please have your 

child bring masks to camp, just in case. 

Thank you for your continued patience, cooperation, and understanding. This Q&A is 

subject to change based on changes to CDC, State of CA, County or Campsite 

guidelines.  If any of these JEMS guidelines conflict with the guidelines from these 

agencies, the agency guidelines will supersede the JEMS guidelines. 

Please be assured that JEMS is committed to doing all that we can to ensure that your 

child enjoys a safe, and enjoyable week of camp!   

 

In Him, 

 
 

Rev. Dr. Rick Chuman 
Executive Director of JEMS 
 

 
Craig Wakamoto 
Director of JEMS Camps   

https://www.jems.org/mount-hermon

